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MAXIMUM DANCE ZONE 

TERM 3 NEWSLETTER 2022 
Term 2 has been action packed and energized! 

Congratulations to all of our students whom danced 

at competitions & in NZAMD exams.  You have done 

yourselves and MDZ proud.                                        

Huge congratulations to these students who received 

NZAMD nominations for Scholarship awards in 

contemporary: Level 4: Ivy Yang, Ying Ying Yang, 

Alana Holroyd Level 5: Lily MacDonald Level 6: Alysha 

Smith Solo: Sashini Punchihewa.  These girls will 

represent us in Wellington in October.  

Huge congratulations to Sashini Punchihewa who 

received her Solo Performance Diploma for 

contemporary.  Such an awesome achievement      

Congratulations to Miss Emma who sat the first part of 

her contemporary teacher’s exam.  It is so good to 

see our teacher’s furthering their own education and 

getting some qualifications also      Thank you to 

Davina, Ivy, Ying Ying, Gabi, Kate and Hannah for 

being such an awesome group for her work with. 

Massive congratulations to Ivy Yang who won a 

PACANZ soloist nomination for Ballet.  Which means 

she will dance in the national top ballet competition in 

term 4.  Our wonderful Senior contemporary crew will 

also be at this competition.  Thank you to those who 

have helped sponsor them by buying the yummy 

baking they have been doing to fundraise for this. 

All NZAMD classes move up a level for term 3.  The 

ballet grades will move up after exams and you will 

see some changes to the timetable to accommodate 

us moving in to recital preparation.  Exciting!  Our 

recital reveal will be held later in the term. Further 

information closer to the time. 

Please note all fees will now need to be paid via the 

shop cart option on the website.  Please ref your 

payments with your child’s name and class. 

Miss Maxene enjoyed a weekend of judging the 

beautiful dancers in Christchurch. 

Property update; Our Victoria Ave bathroom has been 

recently painted and will be getting new lino soon.  

The cracked front window is being replaced too.  

There has been an increase in the rent. 

DATES FOR YOUR DAIRY: 

Vocational students Winter 

School Wellington 11th-15th July 

Holiday lessons for all exam 

students 18th-23rd July             

Term 3 starts week of the 25th 

July.                                          

RAD Ballet exams 25,26,27,29,30 

August                                 

Recital Reveal term 3                

3rd September – Levin Variety 

concert                                     

ISTD Jazz & Tap exams-Times to 

come                                                     

18-24 October PACANZ 

nationals                                        

28-30th NZAMD Scholarship 

Awards                                

Recital – November 24th-26th 



 

 

30 years celebrations     It was wonderful to mark this occasion in Levin with some of our PN 

students beautifully performing.  We will be having a Palmy reunion later this year also. 

We are still waiting for confirmation of our ISTD exam dates.  RAD Ballet exam dates and times 

are up on the noticeboard at Victoria Ave.  Mock exam information will be out by August. 

It is essential that you are like our facebook page as regular reminders and updates are placed 

here.  Please keep your emails updated also. 

New classes for term 3: * Pre school classes Monday & Saturday. 

*New Pre Primary Ballet – for those turning 5 before the 31st of Jan 2023- Thursday’s 3.30.  

*Beginner’s Jazz – Tuesday’s 3.45.  

*Beginners Tap- Tuesday’s 5pm.  

*Junior Hip Hop – Thursday’s 5.15-6pm 

*Junior Contemporary – Friday’s 5.15-6pm.  

Acro-8 years+  Saturday’s 9.30-11am. 

 Adult Ballet- Monday’s/Thursday’s. Adult contemporary Thursday’s.  Please see the website for 

further information. 

RAD Ballet and ISTD Tap and Jazz students your holiday lesson fees are due now.  We look 

forward to helping you in the second week of the holidays. 

Looking forward to another fun and energised term 3 ahead. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Maxene & MDZ staff              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


